
 

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT 

                                                                                                                                    

 

During COVID Nutmeg became a mom!.  We are pleased to introduce Nugget, our 

Connectictut Eastern Star Service Dog for this year’s project.   

 

While Nutmeg rests, Nugget will be attending meetings to help support our Service 

Dog project.  As he is a young pup, his eating habit is simple … green, leafy items. 

Welcome Nugget to the family! 

 


